

COMMITMENT FORM

Dear Cubbie Parent,

Welcome to the AWANA Cubbies program. We want to thank you for entrusting your child to this ministry. We look forward to many hours of fun and learning activities throughout the year to come. With opening this age group up to parents that are not assisting in other areas of the AWANA program, a parent will be required to stay with their child during the evening. You may be asked to play games, hand out treats or assist with a craft; in general, you can expect to have a delightful evening. If for some reason you or your spouse are unable to attend, we do request that the clubber not attend that week. We look forward to an enjoyable year in Cubbies with you and your child.

For His Kids,

Mark Dine Carla Penner (269) 429-2264 (269) 429-1041

AWANA Commander AWANA Coordinator

Please take a few moments to review and sign the following commitment. This may be returned to the Children's Ministry office.

As a parent volunteer in the Cubbie Awana program of The Chapel, Saint Joseph, MI, I am called to uphold Biblical principles of the love and saving grace of Jesus Christ according to the doctrines upheld by this church. I have read the AWANA Cubbies Parent Volunteer description and Children's Ministry Child Protection Policy included in this packet and commit to following the guidelines and policies set forth in these. I have also read and agree with the Evangelical Free Church Statement of Faith (included in this packet). I will present a positive attitude, expecting to have fun, and ready to learn more about God's word and how to apply it to my life. I will honor God in all I do. I fully understand that serving as a Cubbie parent volunteer in the Awana program is a commitment as long as my child participates as a Cubbie.

Signed:	Date: